
JLCNR Mini Conference
May 23, 2023

The meeting was held at the Watertown Elks Lodge. There were several speakers. 23 people
attended the meeting. A delicious buffet was served.

At the meeting a vote was held for the new officers for the 2023-2024 year.
President: Lynn Hunneyman
First President: Janice Shepard
Second President: Rick Morris
Treasurer: Margaret (Peg) Bootie
Secretary: Joan Carlo

No one was running opposed. All officers were elected.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Carlo
Secretary


